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Re: What did you think would happen?

Dear QLD Health Committee,

For years now, Queensland Government schools have been indoctrinating kids, telling
 them their gender is fluid and not based on biology.

What else can we expect than to have a growing number of kids feeling confused about
 their gender.

Now the Queensland Government wants to make it a crime for doctors and nurses to do
 anything other than affirm these poor kids’ confusion.

The Queensland Government’s so-called ‘gay conversion therapy ban’ is a dangerous law
 and I am asking you to reject it.

This Bill would make it a criminal offence for a medical practitioner to adopt a ‘wait and
 see’ approach if a patient presented and said they were confused about their gender.

This new law would mean the doctor or medical professional would be compelled to put
 that patient on a pathway towards irreversible sex change surgery or harmful hormone
 treatments.

Sincerely,

Russell Grigg, M.Sc.(Hons)


Sincerely, 

Russell Grigg
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